
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - _

***I** *l.*

,. ..: 43 ;: ( s 'l F il 5 0 8 9 1
~

T,

e,

~
.: i.

%, " AKE CTY CONCERNED Cl?2 ENS .y -

'

.

e e
P.O. Box 522 Painesville, Ohio 44077

'59 nAi< 2i Pi2.00

March 17, 1989 g. q . ,

00CKEIN s ni-vict
Secretary of the Commission Br< t NL S 1

U.S. Nu lear Regulatroy Commissionc
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTENTION: Docketing and Service Branch

RE: Docket No. PRM-20-19; to amend 10 CFR Part 20

To Whom it May Concern:

Lake County Concerned Citizens, a safe energy advocacy group representating thousands
of customers of Cleveland Electric 111uminating Co. who live in the shadow of the
Perry Nuclear Power Plant, fully support the request for an emergency rule change to
require a detectable odor to be injected into radioactive emissions of nuclear power
plants and all other facilities over which the NRC has Jurisdiction.

As a matter of fact, Lake County Concerned Citizens would like to see a safe, nontoxic
visible colorant added to radioactive emissions.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely yours, .

C

Connie Kline
Director
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